
From: Poore, Pete <PooreJP@scdot.org>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Kudelka, Robert PKudelkaRP@scdot.org
Date: 10/1/2015 3:30:16 PM

Subject: RE: WCNC TV

Message received.
Thanks
Pete
 
From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2015 3:00 PM
 
To: Kudelka, Robert P; Poore, Pete
 
Subject: FW: WCNC TV
 
 
 
From: McGinty, Bill [mailto:bmcginty@wcnc.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2015 2:50 PM
 
To: Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: WCNC TV
 
 
Hello Chaney…
 
I’m trying to get this over to SCDOT, but no media person is listed on their website.  Any chance you can forward.  
This looks like a lawsuit waiting to happen if this woman falls after notifying the state as much as she did.
 
Thanks…
 
 
Bill McGinty
Anchor/Consumer Investigative Reporter
1001 Wood Ridge Center Drive
 
Charlotte, North Carolina 28217
 (509) 714-7236 Cell
bmcginty@wcnc.com

 
 
 

From: Carolyn Clayton [mailto:cclayton@comporium.net] 
 
Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2015 2:28 PM
 
To: McGinty, Bill
 
Subject: Drive way apron
 
Mr. McGinty, I'm not sure if you can help, but it's worth a try.  For 6 months I have called SCDOT 
about a hole in the apron (which belongs to DOT) of my driveway.  It started out about six inches and 
you could see the pipe (I think plastic or pvc - I don't know the difference) in the hole.  I first called in 
April, 2015 and they "put it on the list" in May, it was still " on their list".  In June the six inches had 
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grown to 17" long and I was told "they were assessing the problem".  July, August and September, 
they are still "assessing the problem.  Now the hole is 22" long and a split across the total apron.  I 
believe I talked to a "Jackie" at least 4 of the times.  Normally, DOT does not take this long but my 
entire entrance to my drive could just fall through.  I'd appreciate any feedback you could give me.  I 
am giving you the number of the SCDOT Maintenance facility that I have called 6 times, once a 
month it is:  803-327-6186.
Thank you.
Carolyn S. Clayton
3565 Howell Road
Rock Hill, SC   29732
803-366-1754


